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Information for Parents & Carers 

 

 Life Education will be visiting the school on: 

Monday 31 October & Tuesday 1 November     

  

What is Life Education? 
 

� We support schools in their delivery of Health Education (PSHE) 

 

� Our programmes aim to develop children’s knowledge, skills and attitudes 

to enable them to make their own positive health choices. 

  

� The programmes take place in a specially designed mobile classroom  

 

� There is a different programme for each Year Group 
 

� We use a variety of teaching and learning styles – including puppetry, 

drama and circle time 

 

� Our Educators are experienced Primary teachers 

 

To find out more about Life Education and our work,  

please come along to the 

Parents and Carers Drop-In Info. Session 

On Monday 31 October 

Anytime between 3 and 3:30pm 

 

Just find us in the ‘Life Bus’! 


